

March 10, 2017

Philip Chan, Sales Professional RE/MAX Select Properties 5487 West Boulevard Vancouver, BC V6M 3W5

Dear Philip:

Congratulations on achieving membership in the Chairman's Club Team for 2016! You should be very proud of your accomplishment and we consider ourselves honoured to have you on the RE/MAX Team.

RE/MAX Associates are truly "Canada's Most Productive Agents". Your production and obvious customer-oriented service is a prime example of why RE/MAX is 'Above the Crowd!®'.

As the real estate network with the most market share and greatest brand recognition, we have the most to offer home buyers and sellers. Due to professionalism exhibited by Sales Associates such as yourself, RE/MAX can lay claim to the phrase: "RE/MAX. Outstanding Agents. Outstanding Results®"

We are proud to have you on the RE/MAX Team and wish you continued success for 2017!

Yours truly,

RE/MAX of Western Canada (1998), LLC

Elton Ash,

Regional Executive Vice President

R0620472 100431005